
Good morning Huskies! Today is Monday, March 8th.  
 
Would the following students please see Ms. Myers during break this morning in 
room 208: Lauren Breau, Brooke Burhoe, Mike Burke, and Logan Chiswell 
 
Yesterday was the last day of basketball season. Coach Myers and Troy would like 
to thank the girls for their commitment to the season, even though they were not 
able to play any games. A special thank you to the graduating players: Sylvia Price, 
Julia Dickie, Mya MacArthur and Lydia Pearson. (03/09) 
 
It is International Women’s Day today, so it is a perfect opportunity to bring to 
your attention to the March 20th Girls STEM Up Conference! 
Please see Mrs. Chamberlain in room 206 for more information on the 2021 Girls 
STEM Up Conference on March 20th. (03/09) 
 
Volleyball tryouts begin this week. To be eligible for a tryout you must sign up 
with Mrs. Richard because each tryout is capped at 12 players.  
 
Boys Volleyball tryouts will be: 
Tuesday, March 9 from 7:30pm-9:00pm 
Wednesday, March 10 from 7:30pm-9:00pm 
Thursday, March 11 from 5:30pm – 7:00pm 
 
Junior Girls Volleyball (grade 9 and 10) tryouts will be: 
Tuesday, March 9 from 5:30pm – 7:00pm 
Wednesday, March 10 from 5:30pm – 7:00pm 
Thursday, March 11 from 7:30pm – 9:00pm 
 
We are currently looking for a coach for the Senior Girls Volleyball team. Anyone 
interested is asked to contact Mrs. Richard at alex.richard@nbed.nb.ca ASAP 
 
Get your Picture taken with Lucky the Leprechaun for the yearbook!! Also, 
Wednesday is “Dress Like a Teacher Day” and for extra fun staff will “Dress Like a 

Student Day”!       
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Have a great day Huskies!!   
  


